AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL A ) ) A jan g g

CirNo.36/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER Date: 23 September 2021
Dear Parents,
This is to inform you, students who are bus riders will not be allowed to not use the bus, during the drop off time,

unless it's an emergency and the parents are requested to contact the school reception or send an email to

communication@alainamericanschool.ae before 10:00 am, after this no request will be accepted. The request will

only be approved by the principal.

Please note this is for the safety of our students.

Thank you

Regards,
AAAS Administration
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